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ADDENDUM TO RCRA FACILITY INVESTIGATION/REMEDIAL INVESTIGATION 
REPORT, VOLUME 1 – SITE HISTORY AND BACKGROUND, PACIFIC GAS AND 
ELECTRIC COMPANY (PG&E), TOPOCK COMPRESSOR STATION SITE, NEEDLES, 
CALIFORNIA (EPA ID NO. CAT080011729) 
 
Dear Ms. Meeks, 

The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) is in receipt of the Addendum to 
RCRA Facility Investigation/Remedial Investigation Report, Volume 1 (Addendum) for 
the PG&E Topock Compressor Station in Needles, California, dated May 30, 2014.  The 
Addendum contains additional information regarding the history and background of the 
PG&E Topock site and is intended to supplement the Final RFI/RI Volume 1 – Site 
Background and History that was completed in September 2007.   

The draft Addendum was initially submitted in March 2013 and was reviewed by DTSC, 
the Department of the Interior, Tribes and stakeholders.  Comments from DTSC, Tribes 
and stakeholders were consolidated into a response to comments (RTCs) table and 
discussed during a technical working group (TWG) meeting in March 2014.  The revised 
RTCs table and additional information requested during the TWG meeting were 
submitted in April 2014.  The Addendum contains all the revisions and additional 
information that were discussed during the March 2014 TWG meeting.  DTSC does not 
have any additional comments at this time and considers the Addendum as final.  Due 
to the long operational history of the PG&E Topock Compressor Station, should 
additional information become available that is relevant to the project, the Final RFI/RI 
Volume 1 should be supplemented or appended as necessary.   
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DTSC appreciates your effrots in the development and completion of this report and 
request that the Addendum be uploaded to the document library of the DTSC-Topock  
website for project reference.  If you have any questions regarding this letter, please 
contact me at (714) 484-5439. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Aaron Yue 
Project Manager 
Geological Services Branch 
Department of Toxic Substances Control 
 
aky: 061401A 

 
cc:  PG&E Topock Consultative Workgroup Members 

PG&E Topock Geo/Hydro Technical Workgroup Members 
Tribal Representatives in PG&E Project Contact List 
Technical Review Committee 


